
  
From, 

 Umaima Shahnawaz, 

 Civil Judge(J.D.)/J.M. 

 Konch (Jalaun at Orai). 
 

 

 
To, 

 The Registrar General, 

 High Court of Judicature at Allahabad. 

 

Through, 

 District Judge, 

  Jalaun at Orai. 
 

Subject:- Premature Transfer application for transfer to any district 

which is in close proximity to Lucknow. 

Respected Sir, 
 

This has reference to the above mentioned subject in this regard I, the 

undersigned would like to appraise your very kind self that I am currently deployed at 

District and Sessions Judgeship, Jalaun at Orai, Outlying court of Konch vide your 

notification number-1275/Admin (Services)/2023,dated 28th April,2023. 

By this notification I have been transferred from district Barabanki to 

district Jalaun at Orai which is approximately 310.6 kms. and is far from district 

Lucknow where my single mother is receiving her treatment for Hypertension and 

Diabetes. My father passed away in the year 2021 due to COVID-19 and since then 

the health of my mother has deteriorated further. As a result, she needs to be taken to 

the doctor for regular checkups every now and then and also needs constant medical 

assistance. My mother lives alone and there is nobody in the house to take care of her 

because I am her only child. We both are the support pillars of each other. 

Therefore, in view of what has been stated above it is my humble request 

to you to kindly transfer me to a region/district which is in close proximity to 

Lucknow and something tilts me that my request would not go unheard. 

For this act of kindness I shall ever pray. 

Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely, 

(Umaima Shahnawaz) 

Civil Judge (J.D.) Konch, 

Jalaun at Orai. 

J.O. Code- UP3302 


